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Dear Resident 

Access for emergency vehicles for Party in the Park – 15 July 

The Party in the Park event is happening this weekend. To ensure that the Recreation 

Ground can easily be accessed by emergency vehicles, in the unlikely event they are 

needed, we are requesting residents use their driveways to park if at all possible, rather 

than the road. 

There will also be several large vehicles coming and going during the weekend. 

Please note that the car park at the Recreation Ground will be allocated for Blue Badge 

Holders during the event, and stallholders will park on the field. We are encouraging all 

attendees to come on foot and leave their cars at home and will put “residents only” signs 

at the end of the road to help reduce parking issues. 

Your assistance in keeping the park and road accessible would be greatly appreciated and 

we hope you will come along and enjoy the community event. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

PIP ORGANISING COMMITTEE 

 

 


